Allen, Amber

From: Donna Morrow

Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 4:44 PM
To: HPD Preservation

Subject: 503 Terrace Dr. 78704

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Re: Case#t HR-2023-014850

| see there is a demolition request for this house in the Historic District.

| OBJECT to this demolition & replacement with a huge & incompatible structure. This is a neighborhood of small homes
under attack by investors with no connection or understanding of the history of this area. Plus the streets are very
narrow & infrastructure Inadequate for more large & elaborate structures.

| hope to continue to be advised as to when these demolitions are requested.
Sincerely,

Donna Morrow

504 Terrace Dr.

43 year resident at 504 Terrace Dr.

Sent from my iPad

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





